
May 21,2015

Dear Mr. Youngblood,

I regret to inform you that I am resigning from my position at Waskom Elementary and will not

be retuming to teach second grade this fall.

Thank you for the support and the opportunities that you have provided me during my tenure

with the school. It was wonderful working with the staff members and learning different skills

and teaching concepts. I was glad to have met teachers were very supportive and shared my

passion for teaching. I am also thankful their support and friendship throughout my tenure.

My last day teaching will be at the end of the school year, May 29,20t5. Again, I appreciate

having had the opportunity to teach 2nd grade and I'll always have fond memories of the time

spent with students and faculty.

Sincerely,

(-t;* [Litl{
Erica Mills


